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I would like to lend my support to the advocates of Dying with Dignity at your upcoming
parliamentary debate.  I, and many others I know, are of the opinion that if one is not
happy with the life cards they have been dealt, especially as they are dependent on
others for a dignified life, in pain, or wishing they were dead, they are entitled to some
consideration and a positive outcome to the debate.
Sincerely, Lee Cooper, Dubbo NSW
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